
 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Page 1 of 1 
  

 

20 Corporate Park Drive, Suite 102, St. Catharines, ON L2S 3W2  (905) 684-2244  FAX (905) 682-2320 

info@bcacanada.ca  www.bcacanada.ca 

 

BOILERMAKER CONTRACTORS’ ASSOCIATION 
 

 
 

February 11, 2015 
 

 

BCA OF SASKATCHEWAN NOTICE 
 

RE:  INSULATOR LOCAL 119 / CLR NEGOTIATIONS 
 

Dear BCA Member Contractor: 

On Wednesday February 4th, 2015, the International Association of Heat and Frost Insulators 
and Asbestos Workers, Local 119, of Regina, Saskatchewan, filed Notice to Strike.  Under 
Saskatchewan Legislation, following 48 hours of serving Notice to Strike, the Union is in a Strike 
position. 

To date, no job action has taken place, and there is no indication of what type of action or when 
or where we may see some form of Strike Activity. 

Recognizing that job action by Insulators Union Local 119, may have an impact on your business, 
this message is to give you notice and to provide you with the opportunity to plan for 
contingencies, should there be Job Action. 

The CLR of Saskatchewan remains open to any communication from Insulators Union Local 119 
to continue bargaining, however, as of today no new dates have been set. 
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